High Commission of India
Lilongwe
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Lilongwe, 19 June 2018

NOTIFICATION

Subsequent to High Commission’s call for interview, five
short listed candidates were invited for interview on 15.06.2018.

Based on the job criteria and the interviews, the High
Commission is pleased to inform that Mr. Charles Karonga has
been selected for the post of Clerk. He is required to get in touch
with High Commission to complete the appointment formalities.
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(Anil Kumar)
Head of Chancery



